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As a new resident of Schofields i'd like to highlight the severe lack of parking at Schofields 

station. 

Having purchased a home within proximity to the station, i'm concerned that as this area 'booms' 

station users will park their car in the streets surrounding the station. 

Cudgegong Road station is getting a 1000 commuter car park, but Schofields currently only has 

60 spots that fill up very early in the morning. 

A parking complex needs to be build on the Woolworths side of the station to cater for demand of 

this station. This is especially the case as the council is looking to extend the North West Rail link 

from Cudgegong Road to Schofields station and beyond to Marsden Park. 


	Sub 35 Cover
	Sub 35

